
Important Dates:
Sep 18   Head Start Night for band students 6:00 p.m.
Sep 21   Terry Fox Run
Sep 22   PD Day (no school)
Sep 28   Uplands Open House  6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Principal's Message

We have had two weeks of school, and 
students and staff are settling into familiar 
routines, although our kindies are still learning 
new ones.  I want to thank the Uplands 
community for your welcoming support 
through my own transition to a new school 
this year.

As we begin a new school year, it is helpful to 
review our school's code of conduct.  Please 
have a discussion with your children around 
the Uplands Code of Conduct.  Discuss 
examples for appropriate and non-appropriate 
behaviour around each.  It is vital that each 
student feels safe and comfortable coming to 
school each day, and every student has this 
right and  this responsibility.

I wish to extend a special welcome to all our 
new students, many of which have travelled a 
long way to be in Terrace.  We have many from 
diverse cultures and speaking languages other 
than English.  

Happy September, everyone!
Annette McAlpine
Principal

Our School's annual Terry Fox 
Run will occur on Thursday 
afternoon.  To raise money 
for cancer research, we invite 
anyone who would like 
participate through a 
donation.  We will have a 
little fun by collecting certain 
coins each day.

Monday—nickels
Tuesday—dimes
Wednesday—quarters

Thursday—loonies and 
toonies

It is also helpful for students 
to think about who they will 
run for, as I am sure that we 
have all been affected by 
cancer one way or another.
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Uplands is a peanut 
free school.  Please do 
not send any food 
with your child that 
may contain peanuts.

You are invited to our Open House being held 
on September 28th, from 6:00 p.m. until 7:00 
p.m.

Come meet your children's teachers, see their 
classrooms and routines, and view all their 
wonderful work adorning the hallways!

School Fees

If you have not already 
paid for your student's 
school materials, please do 
not forget.  You may send 
cash or cheque with your 
student or submit your 
payment to Teri at the 
office.  Please note that we 
do not have a debit/credit 
machine at the school.

Students brought forms home 
on Friday.  Please take a few 
minutes to read and complete the 
forms.  I know it is a lot, but 
the forms are necessary for many 
activities your children will be 
involved in this year.
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